
               
 

Dear Friend,  
 
We are kindly requesting a donation to be used as a prize at our annual Huntington Blue Devil Marching Band 
Pancake Breakfast fundraising event to be held Sunday, April 7th at the Halesite Firehouse in Huntington, NY. 
Proceeds support the Band program at Huntington High School, including the award-winning Blue Devil 
Marching Band. The event features a delicious pancake and sausage breakfast served by music students, as 
well as raffle baskets and door prizes. Your donated gift and organization's name will be prominently 
displayed.  
 
Raffle baskets are an important part of our fundraising efforts. We rely on the generosity of our community to 
ensure its success. Your tax-deductible donation of an item, gift certificate, or sponsorship for the event 
directly raises funds to enable Huntington’s Band program to keep pace with the needs of the music 
department and to make sure that no student who wants to participate in band is prevented from doing so for 
financial reasons.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in being a committed community partner, and we hope to count on your 
support this year.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the below numbers.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity.  
Band Parents Association of Huntington High School  
PO Box 681, Huntington, NY 11743  
Band Parent President: Jen Simon 917-370-5577 and Ivy Soric 631-374-5758 
Raffle Chair: Ivy Soric: 631-374-5758  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Band Parents Association of Huntington High School is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization. Donations 
are tax-deductible to the extent allowable by law. 

EIN # 46-1244471 
 
 
 


